
 
 

Social Media Campaign 
Tips for Families with English Learners 

 

The Texas Education Agency (TEA) English Learner Support Division, has 
launched Tips for Families with English Learners social media campaign to 
support Texas families with English learners at home. Families can visit the 
Parents and Families page on txel.org for resources and support for their child 
during school closures caused by COVID-19 in eight different languages. The 
website also provides families contact information to internet providers. 

 

Once families go to the website, they will be able to find educational resource links organized by 
elementary, middle, and high school. The website also provides links to COVID-19 information to 
assist in reducing anxiety the family may be feeling during this time.   
 
Please see below for the social media wording in English and Spanish. You will find the social media 
images in the accompanying Tips for Families with English Learners file.  
 
Message in English: 

“Click here to learn how to help your child with school in a few easy steps from home.”  

 
Message in Spanish: 

“Haga clic aquí para aprender cómo ayudar a su hijo(a) con la escuela con unos sencillos pasos desde su 
hogar.”  

   

https://www.txel.org/parents-and-families/
https://www.txel.org/
https://www.txel.org/internetprovidersforfamilies/
https://www.txel.org/media/xzwdkxxf/tea_covid-19-parenttips-english.pdf
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.txel.org%2Fmedia%2F54roncgh%2Ftea_covid-19-parenttips-spanish.pdf&data=02%7C01%7CRickey.Santellana%40tea.texas.gov%7C549964c9fc744962c3d708d7e54a9c90%7C65d6b3c3723648189613248dbd713a6f%7C0%7C0%7C637229980920847908&sdata=JrMsjUwpiWLdodtuK0h3ZmiaFAEhWV390OJo8maZ7xQ%3D&reserved=0

